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Canada-West Indies Conference
1920

Victoria Memorial Museum

Ottawa

7th June, 1920.

Dear Sir

I am directed to acknowledge, with thanks,

the receipt of your letter addressed to Mr. 

Payne, containing an invitation to the members 

of the /liest Indies Conference to visit McGill 

University sometime during their stay in Canada. 

Arrangements will be made later, probably next 

week, for the delegates to visit Montreal and 

it is thought well to leave the matter of visit­

ing McGill University until the Montreal visit 

is arranged.

Yours truly

Associate Secretary.

Prank 1 Adams, Esq..,
Acting Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.


